
Public Service Announcement

Lakeshore Drive and Marshall Park Intersection Upgrade 

North Bay, ON – Sept. 24, 2025 – Rehabilitation work at the intersection of Lakeshore Drive and 

Marshall Park Drive will begin Monday, Sept. 29, 2025.  

Crews will install temporary traffic signals, signage, and remove existing infrastructure. Lane closures 

may result in short delays for drivers. 

The project is expected to be completed by mid-November 2025 and includes new traffic and 

pedestrian signals, curb and gutter, sidewalks, tactile crossing plates, asphalt resurfacing, and 

restoration of affected areas. 

For more information, visit: https://northbay.ca/projects/lakeshore-marshall-park-intersection-

improvement/
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